
Senate Community Affairs Committee 

ANSWERS TO ESTIMATES QUESTIONS ON NOTICE 

SOCIAL SERVICES PORTFOLIO 

2013-14 Additional Estimates Hearings 

Outcome Number: 10 Question No: 593 

Topic: Building Multicultural Communities Program (BCMP) 

Hansard Page: Written 

 
Senator Moore asked: 
 
What amount of funding was allocated to the Gungahlin Jets Football Club? 
 
The Gungahlin Jets have said that they planned to use their funds allocated to fit a security 
roller door and security cameras, amongst other things. The Gungahlin Jets' premises were 
broken into and robbed on 13 February 2014. Could this have been prevented if the 
Government had complied and awarded the Gungahlin Jets their allocated funding? 
 
The Gungahlin Jets' said on 2CC Radio on 17 February 2014 that they have been promised 
some reimbursement from the Government. What amount of reimbursement will they be 
receiving? 
 
Answer: 
 
The Gungahlin Jets were originally advised they would receive grant funding of      
$66,600.  
 
The Department is not in a position to determine if this event could have been prevented.  
 
The Department has undertaken to reimburse the organisation for $5,800 relating to 
expenditure incurred, upon presentation of evidence.  
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